
 

Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council 28 August 2003 

10. CENTRAL CITY AVON RIVER PROJECT 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Manager reported, updating the Committee on progress in developing the 

Avon River strategy.  The report advised that progress on the strategy is being made and some robust 
background information is now available to direct the project.  The draft strategy is expected to be 
available for elected members’ consideration by November this year. 

 
 The Committee decided 
 
 1. That the Committee be provided with regular updates on the development of the policy. 
 
 2. That the steering group report to elected members in November prior to releasing the Central 

City Avon River Strategy for public comment. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


